
Daljit  Singh  departed  his
role as Executive Director at
the  Hibernian  Community
Foundation

Daljit Singh has departed his role
as  Executive  Director  at  the
Hibernian Community Foundation.
Mr Singh joined the Hibernian Community Foundation in 2022 and
drove the strategy to raise funds and help increase the reach
of HCF throughout Edinburgh and the wider community.

During his time, he played an integral role in the Christmas
Appeal,  the  24-hour  Ron  Gordon  Challenge,  the  cycle  from
Hampden to Home and more.

On the departure, Steve Smith – the chair of the Hibernian
Community Foundation – added: “Firstly we’d like to thank
Daljit for his contribution to the Community Foundation over
the last three years.

“He has driven a number of successful initiatives that have
proven to be extremely popular and engaging with people in the
local community.

“Daljit  has  made  the  decision  to  leave  the  Community
Foundation, and we wish him nothing but the best for the
future.”

The Hibernian Community Foundation will be continued to be led
by Steve Smith and the Foundation Board.
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